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Newsletter 10 
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Chick News 
Our six chicks 

now have 

names! 
The Tigers have 

named three chicks - 

Tiger, Fluffy and Mr 

Crazy, Sea Otters 

have named one chick 

Button, the Lions have 

named one Sergeant 

Quack and Owls have 

named a very yellow 

chick Sunshine. 

The chicks are all 

doing very well.  They 

are very lively, noisy 

and starting to grow 

their feathers.  The 

children love caring 

for them and holding 

them and some of the 

children have been so 

gentle with them that 

the chicks have fallen 

asleep in their hands! 

Red Nose Day Fun 

 

 

 
Thank you to all who supported Red Nose 

Day on Friday 15th March by buying red 

noses and supporting our non-uniform day.  

We raised £309.50.   

 

A special thank you must go to Noah in the 

Owls class who baked cakes and sold them 

outside school at the end of the day and 

raised £17.60.  Well done Noah!  A great 

effort! 
 
 

Parents’ 

Evenings 
 

Thank you to everyone 

who came along to 

parents evenings this 

week.  If you were 

unable to make an 

appointment for this 

week please do feel 

free to make one with 

your child’s class 

teacher for a future 

date. 

 
 

 

Belton School 

Tuesday 26th March until 

Monday 1st April 
 

 

 

Invitation 
Please come along to our 
Belton School Book Fair  

by 
 
 
 

 
Open Tuesday 26th March – 

Monday 1st April 
from 3pm – 3.45pm every day 

 
Every book we sell helps us to earn free books  

for our children 
Please bring your family and friends and support 

our Book Fair! 
 

 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be starting maypole dancing practice next week, 

25th March. 

Please could we ask you to check that your child has 

plimsolls that fit!  Several children are telling us that 

their plimsolls are too tight.  They need them every day in 

school for maypole dancing practice. 

We will be giving out more details and information in the 

next couple of weeks. 

 
 

Coming Up 

 

Miss North’s dance club are practising 

hard for their performance of  

Matilda in the 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Festival at Loughborough Town 

Hall on Monday evening. 

What a fantastic experience for  

all the dancers! 

FOBS Quiz Night 
for  

Lions and Sea Otters on  

Wednesday 27th March  

after school. The quiz will be a fun, hands-on style 

quiz and there will be prizes and house points for 

the winning teams! 

Entry is by tickets available from the school 

office.  £2.   

This includes a drink and a snack. 

Please purchase tickets as soon as possible! 
 

 

Please join us in church for our next monthly 

class led assembly on 

Tuesday 2nd April 

at 9am. 

This service will be led by the Owls. 

All very welcome 
 

School photographer 
On Thursday 4th April our school 
photographer will be in school 

taking photographs of the children 
in their classes. 

 

Tigers News 
 

Today, Friday 22nd March, Jayne Taylor, 
Jenny’s mum, visited school with her 
camper van.  The children were very 

interested in having a look around and 
inside it.  Mrs Peczek was very impressed 

with the ability of the children to compose 
a question.  These included ‘what type of 
camper van is it?’ and ‘how many metres 

high is it?’ 
 
 

 

 

 SIAMS 
WE have been informed that our 
SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of 
Anglican and Methodist Schools) 
inspection will take place on 
Thursday 28th March.  If you feel 
you would like to be involved 
and have any supportive 
comments or suggestions please 
see Mrs de Looze. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Lunch 

Monday 8th April 
 

This is free for all Tigers and Owls.   

£2.20 for Lions and Sea Otters. 
 

FOBS Easter Egg 

Hunt 
FOBS invite you to come and 

join in the fun and hunt for 

the clues to win a chocolate 

Easter egg. 

Friday 12th April 

3.10pm 
Siblings welcome to join the 

hunt. 
 


